
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EARNINGS GUIDENCE 2007 YEAR – STRUCTURAL SYSTEMS LTD 
 
 
Further to our response of 5 th April 2007 to the price query from ASX Limited, 
Structural Systems Limited (STS) advises that the forecast NPBT for the 2007 
year will be in excess of $11 million. This will be an increase of at least 54% 
on the corresponding period last year. Turnover for the year is expected to be 
between $130 - $140 million. 
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